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AMERICAN COALITION FOR CLEAN COAL ELECTRICITY

March 13,2013

The Honorable Steve Scalise

House Republican Study Committee
2338 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Scalise:

I am writing to express our support for the concurrent resolution you
and other Members plan to introduce opposing a carbon tax. As you
know, the U.S economy cannot afford a new tax that would lower
economic growth, increase energy prices, disproportionately hurt low-
income families, destroy jobs, put U.S. industry at a competitive
disadvantage in world markets, and provide an incentive for companies
to move overseas. In addition, we do not believe a carbon tax is an
economically feasible way to manage greenhouse gas emissions.

A carbon tax is a bad idea and we are pleased to support this resolution.

Sincerely,

%@W
Mike Duncan

President and CEO
American Coalition for Clean Coal Electricity
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